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Comments: I am a member of the Pasadena Casting Club and Cal Trout.  My opinion to the proposed mining

activity adjacent to Hot Creek is as follows:  Area has been a great fishery drawing a multitude of paying tourist to

Mammoth and the surroundings, providing a steady influx of tourist dollars.  The proposed drilling is being done

by a foreign company...a painful pill.  The company is a penny stock; my bet is if there is an environmental

contamination result, the company will not have funds to repair.  Who benefits by this drilling other than the

company?  My guess is there is a 0$ benefit to the Mammoth community and Inyo County.  Please re-think

approving this project.

 

Regards,

 

Bruce

 

 


